Executive Committee Meeting Minutes
Monday, January 23, 2006
8:30 AM, 945 POT

Present: Leonidas Bachas, Janet Eldred, Don Gross, Phil Harling, Steven Hoch, Keith MacAdam, Richard Milich, Suzanne Pucci, Brian Rymond, and Kirsten Turner

The meeting was called to order at 8:30 AM.
1) The committee approved a motion to retain Brian Rymond as chairman for the Spring semester.

2) The minutes from December 5, 2005 were approved.
3) Dean Hoch informed the committee that the College budget request is due February 3 to the Provost’s Office.  Departmental allocation of any approved FTE lines will be decided upon by the committee at a later date.

4) The call for preproposals for cluster hires was distributed.  It was discussed that there was some confusion among faculty about how this call fits in regards to overall departmental requests for FTEs lines.  Per the committee’s suggestion the Dean’s Office will send out further explanation and evaluative criteria after a set number of preproposals have been selected for development.
5) Due to the nature of special opportunity hires, consideration of such hires will be separate from the call for cluster hires and the annual departmental FTE line requests.  Special opportunity hires will be considered by the committee and/or the Dean’s Office on an ad hoc basis.

6) The Department of Chemistry’s DEW Report was reviewed. 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:30 AM.

Respectfully submitted, 

Kirsten Turner

